
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 1st 
October 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Good to Grow!  

If you shop at Morrisons, please consider signing up to the Morrisons 
app and joining ‘It’s Good to Grow’, and nominate our school to 
receive free tokens. For every £10 spent in store we will receive a 
token to spend on gardening equipment and seeds. Scan            
this QR code to take you to the Morrison’s app. 

Flu Immunisation 

If you haven’t yet returned your consent form, please call the 
number on the letter, as the closing date has passed.  

Parent Inclusion cafe is back! From 8th October, 9-10am 

All parents are welcome to pop in for a coffee and a chat, starting 
next Friday. Mrs Fillan, our Special Educational Needs Coordinator, 
(SENCo) will be there to help with any questions you may have - 
just drop in! 

Late Arrivals 

Please make sure that your child arrives on time to school every day, 
at 8:45. If you arrive after 8:55, your child must sign in on the 
screens. Please make sure that they also select a lunch option! 

Absence reporting 

If your child is absent, please ring school to let us know, on 01274 
731698. If we do not hear from you, our attendance officers will 
ring you and may do a home visit. 

Have a wonderful weekend!            Mr Elcock (Deputy Head)  



Nursery 
Morning: Muhammad Z  Afternoon: Sagal 

Reception 
Spinners: Sara & Raymond Twisters: Imayaat & Kevin 

Year 1 
Delius: Omar & Manha Hockney: Eesa & Muntha 

Year 2 
Forster: Kashaan & Naomi Lister: Vanessa & Jessica 

Year 3   

Bronte:  Haniya & Anas Haworth:  Michael & Twyla 

Year 4   
McMillan:  Ayaan & Aryan Priestley:  Emmanuel & Fajar 

Year 5   
Salt:  Ruqayyah & Damien Jowett:  Aadam & Hasher 

Year 6   

Appleton:  Leon & Safa Cartwright:  Zidan & Alisha 

 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship (Assemblies) on 
Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, once again, be able to 
invite parents to join us in celebrating our pupils’ achievements. We will let you 
know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

Last week’s attendance and punctuality 
 

Nursery 
Morning: 77% & 0 Lates Afternoon: 80% & 5 Lates 

Reception 
Spinners: 93% & 1 Late Twisters: 85% & 7 Lates 

Year 1 
Delius: 83% & 5 Lates Hockney: 86% % 2 Lates 

Year 2 
Forster: 87% & 4 Lates Lister: 92% & 2 Lates 

Year 3   

Bronte:  94% & 4 lates Haworth:92% & 4 lates 

Year 4   
McMillan:95% & 6 lates Priestley: 90% & 9 lates 

Year 5   
Salt: 97% & 2 lates Jowett:  95% & 9 lates 

Year 6   

Appleton:  89% & 9 lates Cartwright: 92% & 15 lates 

 


